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JCR President’s Room 
 

 
This document outlines the allocation of a room to the JCR President. 

The JCR President shall be allocated O0 for the academic year following the JCR President’s 
election. This ensures the JCR Committee has a large enough area to hold JCR Committee 
meetings and to store JCR property if necessary. 

The JCR President shall be allowed to remain in O0 for the full academic year, including Lent 
and Easter Terms once the JCR President’s tenure has come to an end. 

O0 shall be treated as a prize room for rent purposes to ensure that it is affordable to the 
JCR President. 

The JCR President has the right to refuse O0. They may choose to request another prize 
room instead by notifying the Vice President which alternative room they would like to 
request by email at least five days prior to the first Open Meeting of Lent Term. The Vice 
President will refer this request for approval at this Open Meeting, and the request may 
only be fulfilled with this approval and the agreement of College. O0 would then be 
available on the prize ballot for the relevant year. 

The JCR President may also refuse any special room allocation and in this case would ballot 
in the same way as any other student. 

 

Jamie Charles 
JCR President, 2022 

George Stokes 
JCR Vice President, 2022 

Sarah Wordsworth 
Accommodation Manager 

 


